Carpenter-Ridgeway Neighborhood Association

1010 Grover Street B Madison, Wisconsin 53704 O Phone 608 244.0054 B Randall L. Glysch, President

November 25, 2009

Madison Urban Design Commission

Attn: Al Martin

Planning & Community & Economic Development
215 MLKJ Blvd., Suite LL100

Dear Urban Design Commission Members,

This is a letter of support from the residents of the Carpenter-Ridgeway Neighborhood
Association for Madison College-3201 Anderson Street, the construction of a new surface
parking lot to serve athletic fields and Hoffman Street extension.

We have met with Mr. Fred Brechlin of Madison College, and have reviewed their plans for
parking expansion. The Carpenter-Ridgeway Neighborhood has past experience in working with
MATC, and they have been, and continue to be, good neighbors within the Carpenter-Ridgeway
Neighborhood. We support the efforts of MATC to continue improve their campus grounds.

We support the project, especially their willingness to add the berm to the Anderson side of the
lot, as well as the landscaping and bioretention basin within the parking lot itself. We
encourage and support as much landscaping in and around the new parking lot as possible. We
also support new signal lights at the intersection of Anderson and Hoffman Street.

Sincerely,

Randall L. Glysch, President o
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